CENTER FOR PETITION AGAINST

GENETICALLY ENGINEERED

FOOD SAFETY |sawmon

Despite nearly 400,000 comments in opposition, the Food and Drug
Administration (FDA) recently released its Environmental Assessment
and a Finding of No Significant Impact, the last steps in its approval of
genetically engineered (GE) salmon in December 2012. To make matters
worse, FDA argues that these GE salmon don’t even need to be labeled!

We, the undersigned, vehemently oppose the approval of GE salmon,
and support mandatory labeling of genetically engineered fish should
they be approved by FDA despite overwhelming public opposition.
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PLEASE SEND YOUR COMPLETED PETITION TO:
Center for Food Safety, 303 Sacramento St, 2nd FI, San Francisco, CA 94111 or fax to (415) 826-0507



